
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Pastors, Friends, and Prayer Warriors, 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! December was a busy month, overflowing with God’s blessings and mercies. 
As we look back on the past weeks, we are reminded once again of His faithfulness and care. 

This month, we drove over 4,000 miles, traveling the entire length of the United States—from California to Maryland. Along 
the way, I had the joy of catching up with fellow HAC alumni, seeing Yosemite’s breathtaking beauty, and marveling at some 
of the most stunning landscapes in God’s creation. His protective hand was evident every mile, and we are so grateful for 
the safety He provided. Spending Christmas with my wife’s family was another sweet blessing, as we celebrated the birth of 
our Saviour together. 

We are rejoicing in several answered prayers this month: 

• Three churches have committed to partnering with us in support of the ministry! 

• Our house has sold, removing one major hurdle as we prepare for the field. 

• Most importantly, three precious souls came to know Christ as their Saviour in December. What a joy it is to see 
God working in hearts and changing lives! 

As we move into the new year, there are several ways you can join us in prayer: 
1. A special unspoken request that God knows and can meet 
2. Continued safety on the road, especially during these snowy winter months 
3. Open doors to schedule additional ministry presentations 
4. Opportunities to share the Gospel, that God would give us boldness and fruit for His glory 

We cannot thank you enough for your prayers, encouragement, and support. Your partnership means more to us than 
words can express, and we are honored to have you laboring with us for the sake of the Gospel. 

As we enter 2025, we are excited to see what God has in store. 
Thank you for being part of this journey with 
us. May He bless you abundantly in the year 
to come! 

In Christ,  

Dustin Schurg 
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